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Are you a Canadian rehabilitation health professional? 

 

Do you work with children who have CP and complex 

communication needs (i.e., limited motor and speech 

function)? 

 

If yes, we want to hear from you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are recruiting Canadian rehabilitation health professionals to complete a survey 
about their current clinical context and language comprehension assessment 

practices and needs with children who have CP and complex communication needs.  

We also want to introduce you to a new assessment tool called the Computer-Based 
Instrument for Low Motor Language Testing (C-BiLLT), which is a novel tool that uses 
alternative access methods to assess language comprehension in children with CP. 

The survey is anonymous and will take no more than 30 minutes to complete. 

To access the survey, please use this link: 

https://redcap.nca.uwo.ca/surveys/?s=KRFWCJHD7XLT3HME  

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Research Coordinator (Sarah) at: 

Phone: 905-525-9140 extension 27854  or    Email: hopmansn@mcmaster.ca 

Principal Investigator: Dr. Cunningham, bj.cunningham@uwo.ca  
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